
 

 
 
 
 

Tuesday 17th April 2018 
 
 

Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
As you may already know, next month our Year 2 pupils will undertake SATs 
assessments. 
 
In order to help you understand more about what your child will be doing and what 
this means, the Year 2 Team would like to invite you to attend a SATs workshop in 
Oak Class on Tuesday 24th at 3:30pm for 30 minutes. 
 
We hope you can join us. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 2 Team 
Miss Woodhouse & Mr Bown 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


